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26 May 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Online Safety Alert:  Huggy Wuggy 
 
At the beginning of April, we sent out a letter and alert poster for your information.  Unfortunately, we 
are noticing that some of our children, particularly in Year 2, have seen this character and are discussing 
this in school.  This is a safeguarding issue and we have had conversations around this with the children in 
school and would appreciate your support with this in the home. 
 
Please click on the links below as reminders of what we previously sent out: 
 
Huggy Wuggy April Letter 
 
Huggy Wuggy Poster 
 
 Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs L A de Carteret 
Headteacher 
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